
OUTDOOR FACILITIES

We are excited to announce the re-

opening of Enfield Aquatic Centre's

Outdoor 50m Pool from Tuesday 1st

October 2024. 

OCTOBER 2024

Dear Customers,

Welcome to October 2024!

POOL AVAILABILITY

We currently have School Programs at the centre through to the

end of the year.

School Carnivals will be starting from October 2024 to March

2025.

School Carnival Schedule will be published soon. 

Be sure to view our online live Pool Availability Schedule before

you visit the centre to know when the facilities are best

available.

PUBLIC HOLIDAY OPENING HOURS

Enfield Aquatic Centre will be operating

8:00am-4:00pm on Monday 7th October 2024.

https://www.burwood.nsw.gov.au/For-Residents/Enfield-Aquatic-Centre/Facilities


LEARN TO SWIM - TERM 4

New student enrolments are now open for Term 4 swimming

lessons. 

Click here to view our class availabilities. 

Levels and class times are subject to availability.

All enrolments will conclude at the end of week 5 on Sunday 17th

November 2024. 

GRANT / HENLEY PARK CHESS BOARD

Enjoy a game of outdoor chess with family and friends! The

outdoor chess board is located in Grant/Henley Park. 

To gain access to the chess pieces, you'll need to visit Enfield

Aquatic Centre's Front Reception to sign in and staff will provide

you with a key. 

Please note, a form of ID will need to be handed to staff during

sign-in, in exchange of the key.

LOST PROPERTY ITEMS

It is strongly recommended for customers to double check their

belongings before leaving the centre.

If you have lost an item within the venue, please email us a

description of the lost item with the date and time of your visit. 

We try our best to retrieve all lost properties at the end of the day

and can be found near the front reception.

General lost property items are kept for a period of one week.

After this time, all reusable clothing and other suitable items will

be donated to charity.

https://secure.activecarrot.com/public/class/browse/1423

